



It's time to have your say on environmental issues...

Wednesday 21st March 8 p.m. John Mackintosh Hall

This is the date, time and venue for the Environmental Safety Group's Annual General Meeting. We will be looking back at the last 12 months, but more importantly looking forward to the year ahead of us.

Does global warming concern you?

Is traffic testing your patience?

Do you want to breathe cleaner air?

We hope you will join us at the John Mac Hall on Wednesday 21st at 8 p.m. We look forward to seeing you there!



Mailbox Centre P O Box 561 Suite No.223 Imossi

Contact details

J.Howitt howitts@gibtelecom.net tel: 54960000

T.Scott toms@apv-gib.com tel 58009259

www.esg-gib.net

